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     Troop 282 Activities 
 

On May 28th, some of the scouts had a short day hike 

in the Raven Run Nature Sanctuary which allowed 

them to complete 2nd Second Class Requirement 6--

Identify 10 animal signs and First Class Requirement 6 

--Identify 10 plants.  

  

The scouts appointed Noah Sprout to navigator and 

hiked down to the Kentucky River overlook.  There, we 

admired the view for a bit, and befriended a Chinese 

family that wanted to go see the Mill site but was 

unsure how to get there.  We walked to the mill and 

spent some time there, then headed back to the car as 

we were already running a bit late.  On the way back to 

the car, we ran into a copperhead snake!!! 

 

 
Above left to right: Rob Burkholder, Michael Burkholder, 

Noah Sprout, and Daniel Balko 

 

   
The scouts that attended were: Michael Burkholder, Noah 

Sprout, and Daniel Balko. The adults that attended were: 

John Rotramel, Rob Burkholder, Angie Sprout, and Lisa 

Balko. 

       

    Troop 282 Upcoming Events 
 

 July – Boy Scout Summer Camp at Camp 

McKee 

 August – MQ property campout 

 September – Backpacking 

 October – Yorktown Aircraft Carrier trip  
 

 

See more about Troop 282 on www.t282.org 

 

If you are interested in Boy Scouts of America, either 

as a Boy Scout or adult leader, please contact 

Scoutmaster John Rotramel (859)-223-4235 or Troop 

282 Committee Chair, John Tomecek at (859)-296-

5803. 

 
This newsletter was written by Daniel Balko, Troop 282 Scribe. 


